
  

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Keep the Horton General agree to press  
ahead with an appeal 

 

Following Cherwell District Council’s decision not to 
appeal the decision by Mr Justice Mostyn at the Royal 
Courts of Justice last month into the legality of OCCG’s 
Phase One consultation process, KTHG called an 
Extraordinary meeting of members this evening to debate 
whether it goes ahead with an appeal. 
 
The vote was carried by a majority.   
 
Some members were unable to attend due to illness but 
votes by text were accepted. 
 
The debate lasted two hours but the eventual decision 
was not to give up. 
 
‘We have come this far and have been supported 
wholeheartedly by the public, financially and in spirit’ said 
KTHG Chairman, Keith Strangwood. ‘This is not the time 
to let those people down.  We will fight to the bitter end if 
needs be.  We would be failing the memory of George 
Parish, our beloved previous Chairman, if we folded 
meekly at this stage’ he added.     
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